
To Whom it May Concern:

My name is Claudia Rutnag.  I have been a caregiver direct support professional for more than 10 years now and I started at 
$9.25/hourly.  I’ve moved from one company to another seeking better wages and also worked a lot of overtime to support my family 
better.  

I am currently working with Community Access Services for 3 years now and making $16.25/hourly and still working a lot of overtime 
to support my family and at the same time I’m enjoying doing what I love doing (caring for others). I’m a heart warming person and I 
care a lot.  I love my job as a caregiver because it gives me great joy of seeing a person meets their needs and feel safe.

My concern is, if I get a raise in my salary, I would not be seeking overtimes and will be spending more time with my family and 
caring for others.  I sincerely thank you from the bottom of my heart if you would take this into serious consideration and give me the 
raise I deserve.  Thank you!


